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PRIMARY ACADEMY




Evenlode Road, Tuffley, Gloucester   GL4 0JY                                                                                   Tel: 01452 526442  email: admin@willow.sandmat.uk
4th March 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back after half term. I hope you all had a good week despite the strong winds and rain which lasted a bit longer than we anticipated.

New Covid guidance
We have been seeing higher CV-19 rates in our schools than ever over the past few weeks, and we are therefore continuing to insist that adults and children who test positive stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 5 full days, and then continue to follow the guidance until they have received 2 negative test results on consecutive days. This is due to the need to protect our pupils, and the need to ensure we have sufficient staff to keep pupils safe. We will review this policy at the end of March. Further to this we expect staff to continue with twice weekly Lateral Flow testing while they are freely available. This policy is in line with advice from the DfE (Department for Education) and Gloucestershire County Council for schools.
World Book Day
We had a lovely day in school yesterday celebrating World Book Day. One of the things we reinforced was how important reading is to boost our imagination, improve our vocabulary and help us to make progress in all areas of our learning. Your child should have come home with their World Book Day £1 voucher that can be used to buy any of the special £1 books available at participating supermarkets and shops or as part payment for another book of their choice. 

Parent/Child Reading Drop-ins

It is really important that children read regularly at home. To support you with this we would like you to attend our Parent Reading/Phonics Drop-in sessions. These sessions will start at 9am and will last about half an hour. It will be time for you to sit with your children and complete a short reading workshop with the class teacher who will model strategies you can use at home. 

The dates for these sessions are as follows:

Friday 11th March – Acorn Class

Friday 18th March – Ash Class

Friday 25th March – Birch Class

Friday 1st April – Chestnut Class

Friday 8th April – Elm Class

EASTER HOLIDAYS

Friday 29th April – Acorn Class

Friday 6th May – Ash Class

Friday 13th May – Birch Class

TERM DATES
Term 4: Tuesday 1st March 2022 – Friday 8th April 2022

Term 5: Monday 25th April 2022 – Thursday 26th May 2022 (May Bank Holiday – Monday 2nd May)

Term 6: Monday 6th June 2022 – Thursday 21st July 2022

Have a good weekend
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